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From: ContactForm@state, pa,us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 12:08 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Lori 

Last Name: Barber 

Company: 

Email: labemail324@vahoo.com 

Subject: Regulation 2976 

Message: 
I have many concerns about this regulation. I do not believe that a fone size fits alT approach to standards is in 
the best interests to Pennsylvania families. Also, I am concerned with th idea of local control being lost by 
adoption federal standards. States should maintain control of education. Also, I believe that the public should 
have more time to review and understand this regulation prior to comments being closed to the public. With 
elections tomorrow, many U.S. citizens are focusing on making the right choice for president and will have 
missed this all together. Please consider leaving public comments open for a couple more weeks. Most 
importantly, please vote "NO" to this regulation. Thank you. 


